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Dear Parents and Carers 
Anyone can be anything! 

We are sure that you won’t possibly have missed the Oscar winning performance by our Year 3s in their amazing 
video!  In conjunction with South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue, the children starred in a short film challenging gender 
stereotypes and proving that anyone can be anything.  We were delighted that the female firefighter in the 
video is a former pupil, Bronte Jones.  It’s been viewed already at least 4.9million times but if you’re not one of 
those many viewers, this link will take you straight to it: http://www.syfire.gov.uk/local-schoolchildren-the-stars-
of-new-international-womens-day-video/ 
 

Parent Consultation Reminder 
The booking window for parent consultations is open and bookings are being taken if you haven’t already done 
so.  The meetings take place on Wednesday 27 and Thursday 28 March 2019.  If you have any technical issues with 
ParentMail, please feel free to contact the office who will assist you with booking an appointment. 
 
During the evening, Autograph will be serving their revised menu from the kitchen. This will give parents an 
opportunity to taste the food your children will be having. 
 
Governors will also be present in the dining hall for you to talk to about parent workshops, parent consultation 
evenings and anything else that takes your fancy! 
 
There will also be a book fair in the hall for you to look at and buy some new books for your children – a separate 
letter about this will follow next week. 

 
Easter Holiday 

The final day of term is Friday 29 March. We are closed for the Easter fortnight and re-open on Monday 15 April. 
School will also be closed on Friday 19 April for Good Friday, Monday 22 April for Easter Monday and Monday 6 
May for the May Day Bank Holiday. 

 
MPG Easter Egg Hunt - Sunday 24 March 

Tickets are selling fast for the MPG Extravaganza. The fun starts at 2pm and finishes at 4pm. Sunshine has been 
booked. 
 
MPG can only run events such as this with the support of a team of volunteers.  If you can give up a little of your 
time on the day to help make this event happen, it would be hugely appreciated – grandparents, aunts, uncles 
welcome too!  Contact mpg@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk or see any of the MPG in person.  Donations of cakes 
and buns are also requested – please bring these to the school office on Friday 22 March 
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Considerate Parking 
We have been contacted several times recently by local residents regarding inconsiderate parking.  We 
appreciate it becomes very congested around the entrances during drop off and pick up but request that 
consideration is taken when parking to ensure the safety of the children. Please avoid blocking driveways and 
parking on grass verges. 
 

New Channels 
We know you love our twitter feed and the chance it offers us to share some amazing moments with you.  Owing 
to the success of this, along with our website and app, we are now exploring how we can use both Instagram and 
YouTube as our new social media channels. 
 
Our aim is to offer to you short ‘how to’ videos demonstrating how we deliver aspects of our curriculum.  From 
fronted adverbials to the grid method. This will go live on Monday 18 March 2019 
 

World Book Day 2019 
What a fantastic day this was!  The costumes were superb and everyone made a fantastic effort to celebrate 
their love of reading.  Thanks to everyone who joined us for Booky Breakfast – almost five thousand breakfasts 
were served and it was a real pleasure to see so many parents and grandparents joining us.  You will also notice, 
from tomorrow, that our classroom doors have taken on a book theme – do come in and take a look! 

 
Sheila Hallis 

It is with great sadness that I have to inform you that Sheila is leaving us for a new post working in the NHS. Sheila 
has worked at Mosborough for over ten years. We will all miss her professionalism, dedication but most 
importantly her sense of fun! I am certain you will join with us in thanking her for her efforts and wishing her every 
success in her new positon. Her successor has some very big shoes to fill! Sheila’s final day is tomorrow. The school 
will be aiming to appoint a replacement within the next two weeks. 
 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 

 Friday 15 March  Red Nose Day 
 Wednesday 20 March 1.45pm - Y3/Y4 Performance 
 Wednesday 20 March 6.00pm - Y3/Y4 Performance  
 Thursday 21 March 1.45pm – Y3/Y4 Performance 
 Thursday 21 March 2.0pm - Tag Rugby Competition at Westfield School 
 Friday 22 March  2.00pm – Mosborough Music Celebration Concert 
 Sunday 24 March 2.00pm – MPG Easter Egg Hunt 
 Tuesday 26 March Y4 Halle Orchestra Trip 
 Wednesday 27 March 3.30pm – Parent Consultation Meetings 
 Thursday 28 March  3.30pm – Parent Consultation Meetings 
 Friday 29 March  AM – Swimming Gala at Westfield School 
 Friday 29 March  Final Day of Term 

 
 
Yours  
 
Martin Fallon 
Headteacher 
 


